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INSTRUCTION / STUDENT NOTES: 
 

• As of October 28, 2021 there are twelve students attending AEHS. 
Two have IEP’s, and five are attending day and evening courses to 
be able to graduate on time. 

• Students have been enrolled in courses in APEX. 

• Powerschool system continues to not be updated the following 
courses and staffing need correction for reporting to be accurate and 
up to date. 

1.  Health—9 students need this course 
2. Psychology—2 students need this course 
3. Financial Lit—1 student needs this course 
4. American History 1—3 students need this course 
5. Software Applications—1 student needs this course 
6. Geometry—2 students need this course 
7. We have also requested to have Experiential learning added as 

several of our students are working and could be earning 
school credit for that as well. 

8. Mr. Tarasevich and Mrs. Cox have yet to be added to the staff 
in Powerschool. 
 

• Transportation has been able to arrange pick up for our students, 
they are arriving by 3:35.  We are still hopeful that as this district wide 
issue gets resolved this time will get closer to 3pm. 
 

 
FACILITIES:  
 We have been trying to keep AEHS students in 1 classroom for the 
academic portion of their evening and the gymnasium for their physical 
education course.  As our numbers increase we may need to expand to a 
2nd classroom and once basketball season begins next month we will most 
likely hold our physical education in the cafeteria space as we have done in 
the past.  We will continue to communicate with GHS custodial staff andMr. 
Booth in regard to changes to our schedule. 


